
I have looked at the plans for the re development to The Palace Gardens shopping Centre DE6 and 
SA2.

I object for the following reasons.
Enfield does not have enough schools for the children of the potential residents living on the new 
apartments.
There are not enough hospitals and medical centres in the area.
The centre of this area is a beautiful and a historical area, this tall tower block is not in keeping with 
the local area.
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